Dear Third Grader,

We hope that you are enjoying the end of your summer vacation and getting ready for the new school year. We can't believe that it is only a couple weeks away. We are looking forward to meeting you and having a terrific school year.

If you are getting ready for school like us, there are some items that we will use every day in class. A separate letter lists these items. Purchase any of these items in your favorite color or with a cool design or picture. All items will not be needed at school on the first day.

We look forward to meeting each of you on August 19^{th} .

Your new favorite teachers.

Mrs. Baitzel and Mrs. Long